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Monthly Report

Craig Police Department

Things of interest for the month of July —

Congratulations to newly promoted Patrol
Sergeant Nate Businger. He was sworn into
his new position on the 13" of July, 2021.

Brian Soper was sworn in as a Patrol

Sergeant on 27 July, 2021! Welcome
aboard Sgt Soper!




Community Service Officer Tyler Betts
started with the Craig Police
Department on 12 July, 2021.
Welcome aboard Tyler!

We have received several applications for the position of Police Officer. To date, no certified
peace officers have applied, and those that make it through the background portion will have to
attend and graduate the POST Academy prior to taking a position as Police Officer.

Detective Sergeant Marvin Cameron has announced his retirement, effective 10 August, 2021.
He will be recognized on the 11" of August, 2021 at the City Council Chambers at 2p!



